
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: February 28, 2025 

Liquefied Petroleum Gas Board Meeting, March 12, 2025 

NORTH LITTLE ROCK - The Liquefied Petroleum Gas Board quarterly meeting has been 

scheduled for Wednesday, March 12th, 2025, at 1:00pm. This meeting will be in person and by 

Zoom. A copy of the agenda can be requested by contacting our office at: 501-683-4100. 

Individuals wanting to make a public comment may do so by emailing their comments to 

lpgasboard@arkansaslpgasboard.com. Comments that are emailed must be received by 4:00pm 

on Tuesday, March 11th, 2025. All comments received will be provided to the board during the 

scheduled meeting. 

The Liquefied Petroleum Gas Board meeting will also be live streamed on Arkansas PBS at: 

https://www.myarkansaspbs.org/arcan/home.  

CONTACT: lpgasboard@arkansaslpgasboard.com 
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